
 
 
July 19, 2021 
 
Via Email 
 
Mayor Teri Johnston 
Commissioner Weekley 
Commissioner Kaufman 
Commissioner Wardlow 
Commissioner Davila 
Commissioner Hoover 
Commissioner Lopez 
1300 White Street 
Key West, FL  33040 
 
 
Re:   Agenda Item 20, Tuesday, July 20, 2021 
 
 
Dear Mayor and City Commissioners: 
 
Last Stand is writing in support of the referenced agenda item and the pilot program to 
convert solid waste from the sewage plant to usable compost.  We would like to thank 
you for your continued efforts in improving the quality of life in the Keys.  
 
Last Stand supports the passage of the composting pilot study.  
 
 
For the Last Stand Board,  
 
 
D. A. Aldridge, President 
 
DA/ml 
 
cc: Patti McLauchlin (Via Email: citymanager@cityofkeywest-fl.gov)  
 City Manager   
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